

Humphrey Perkins School Cotes Road, Barrow Upon Soar, Loughborough, Leicestershire, LE12 8JU

> 01509 412385 office@humphreyperkins.org.uk www.humphreyperkins.org.uk

Deputy CEO Jennifer Piper-Gale MA MSc **Executive Principal Laura Sanchez** Associate Principal Della Bartram

3rd February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer.

Parent Ambassador Group: Parent/Carer Feedback - We value and welcome your views!

We at Humphrey Perkins School are always looking at ways to improve our parent/carer communication so that we can better understand what we are doing well and also what areas we can still improve on.

The Humphrey Perkins Parent Ambassador Group was formed to ensure parent views can be used in helping Humphrey Perkins continue to be an excellent school. Humphrey Perkins Parent Ambassadors work in partnership with the school to positively promote to the wider community, the Humphrey Perkins ethos and the values that make our school so unique and successful.

Feedback and views

The HP Parent Ambassadors (10 parent/carers representing all year groups) would like to gather feedback from you on what is working well at the school and what areas need to be improved. It is important that the feedback we receive is balanced so we encourage you to make suggestions in relatively equal measure. Please consider the pastoral provision the school offers as well as the academic offer when considering your views. Other areas you may want to comment on are: the website, general communication, health and wellbeing focus and extra-curricular activities - but these are just suggestions and not exhaustive.

Please send your feedback by Friday 10th February via email to: parent.ambassadors@humphreyperkins.org.uk. This email address has been set-up so that all parent ambassadors can view your feedback first-hand.

Next steps

The parent ambassadors will review your comments and views and will then respond by trying to act on your suggestions where possible and also to put together a plan of action to help some of the suggestions to become a reality.

Webpage and become a Humphrey Perkins Parent Ambassador

We would also encourage you all to visit the webpage area (https://www.humphrevperkins.org.uk/currentparents/communication/parent-ambassador-group/), where you can see who the parent ambassadors are and also find out a little more information about the aims and purpose of the group. If after visiting this webpage you would like to become a member of this newly created group then do get in touch with Rikki Khakhar (Vice Principal): rikki.khakhar@humphreyperkinst.org.uk or email on the parent ambassador email above.

We thank-you in advance for your help and cooperation in ensuring that Humphrey Perkins School continues to provide the best holistic care and education for your child.

Yours faithfully, **Humphrey Perkins Parent Ambassadors**









